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Carol DeSoto

From: Nick Adam <nadam@ccboe.com>

Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 10:36 AM

To: Public Record

Subject: Fully Fund CCPS!

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening 

attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  

County Commissioner, 

Good morning Commissioners,  

I hope you and your families are safe and healthy during this time. Like all of you, I 

understand the tough decisions that are made, especially during unprecedented times such 

as these. My role as a school principal is one I value behind only my role as a father and 

husband. Leading a school community through the Covid 19 situation is no easy task, but I 

have come to appreciate how our teachers, students, and parents have persevered through it 

all. We know the struggles are families are going through. You hear them all the time. Please 

understand how important schools are to Charles County and how Valuable our teachers are. 

Please consider fully funding CCPS so that we can continue doing the right thing for our kids. 

I appreciate all that you do and hope you and your families remain safe and healthy.  

Have a good day,  

N. Adam  

Nick Adam  

nadam@ccboe.com  

400 Willow Lane  

La Plata, Maryland 20646 

 

  

 

 


